

Holy Trinity C E Primary School

Tel: 020 8883 1824

www.holytrinityceschool.org

email: office@holytrinity.barnetmail.net

28th May 2021

Number 33

MUSIC AUTUMN TERM 2021

BEAT have asked us to book for piano and recorder lessons for the Autumn Term. We will be sending out a booking form after half term via ParentMail. So please have a think whether this is something your child maybe interested in.



- Piano is open for children in Years 3—Year 6 and is an individual 15 minute lesson each week. The cost for the term will be £105. Children will need access to a keyboard to practice in between lessons.
- Recorder is for children in Years 2– Year 6 and children are taught is small groups (normally within their own year group) and each child gets the equivalent of 7.5 minutes per week. The cost for the term will be £52.50. Children will need their own recorder.

YEAR 2 ALLOTMENTS

On Wednesday Year 2 were extremely lucky to be invited to Mrs Davidson's allotment. This supported our science topic, all about growing plants. It was so interesting to see all of the different fruits and vegetables. We even got to taste fresh rocket salad, an edible flower called borage (which tasted like cucumber) and Mrs Davidson's delicious damson jam which made from damsons grown on the allotment. We also had fun exploring the woods and ended our morning having fun in the Cherry Tree Woods playground.











SPORTING NEWS

On Wednesday, after school, Year 6 played a few friendly matches with Akiva. It was lovely to be a part of an intra—school competition again, giving all of year 6 the opportunity to be involved. They were proud to win 2 out of the 3 matches they played. Thank you to Mr Ritson and Christiano for their coaching and refereeing and to Mrs Huegdon for organising the event.

We hope you all have a lovely Half Term and look forward to welcoming all the children back on Monday 7th June at normal time.

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

Summer 2 Term begins

Monday 7th June (at normal time)

Friday 11th—Monday 14th June

Year 6 Residential School Trip

Wednesday 23rd June

New Reception Parents meeting

Friday 25th June

BPSS Roadshow (Sports Event)

Various other school trips will also be happening and further details will be sent out via ParentMail

Subject to Government restrictions being lifted, all parents/carers will be welcome at the following events:

Tuesday 6th July
Nursery Sports morning
Wednesday 7th July
Sports Day (Reception to Year 6)
Wednesday 14th July
Year 6 Production
Monday 19th July
Summer Concert 6pm

CHRISTIAN VALUE— COMPASSION



"Our prime purpose in this life is to help others. And if you can't help them, at least don't hurt them."

- Dalai Lama

ASK ME WHAT I DID POSTCARDS

Nursery - Joshua

Reception - Thomas

Year 1 - Matty

Year 2 - Joseph

Year 3 - Michael

Year 4 - Charlie

Year 5 - Amiyah

Year 6 - Calum

GOLDEN BOOK AWARDS

Year 1—	Alma, Ava, Ihsak, Leah
Year 3—	Austin, Charmaine, Christian, Chrissy, Clara, Fred, Ilayda, Rose, Scott, Seb, Shayaan, Sofia, Titan
Year 6—	Alice, Chikara, Daphne, Max



British Values

24th – 30th May 2021

Mutual Respect and Tolerance Some people have a favourite toy because they like the way it feels. We might have a toy at home or something in school. We must remember that everyone's toy is special to them.



© 24° May 2021
UN Rights of a Child

Every child's sensory needs are different, whatever their gender, culture, nationality, eligion or whether they have a disability or not. No child should be treated unfairly because they have different sensory needs



